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Boneo Water Recycling Plant 
Project update 

Work continues to progress for the Boneo Water Recycling Plant upgrade. A smaller team is working 
on site with the main focus on commissioning the new Plant operations.  

We expect works to be completed in early 2022. Once commissioning is completed site sheds and 
offices will be removed off-site and the area reinstated. 

In the last month the construction team has completed: 

- The new Recycled Water Treatment Plant. 
- Pavement works across the site. 
- Site lighting installation.  

Commissioning works are underway for new areas of the Plant including the Recycled Water 
Treatment Plant and dewatering building. 

The next significant milestone will occur when the new anaerobic digesters come online. 

 

 

Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 
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Need to get in touch? 

We’re here to help, so here’s how to reach our project team: 

Contact: Robyn Brown 

Phone:  0438 674 790 

Email:  Robyn.brown@jhg.com.au   

 

To subscribe/unsubscribe to the mailing list for monthly updates on the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
please email robyn.brown@jhg.com.au. 

Community updates are available on South East Water’s website at the Boneo WRP Upgrade 
project page. 


